

January 2022

Dear Multnomah Community,

I am pleased to tell you that the search for Multnomah's next president is going well! On October 21st the search committee met to review 37 individuals who submitted application materials to be our next president. Since then, the committee has prayerfully worked to narrow the field of candidates, and earlier this month, we voted to recommend a finalist to the Board of Trustees for consideration.

The next step in the process is for the search committee to host the candidate at Multnomah for meetings with faculty, staff, and key leaders. Following those meetings, the Board of Trustees will have an opportunity to spend time with the candidate and consider the search committee's recommendation.

We believe you will see the Lord has provided us with a presidential candidate whose strength emanates from a deep faith and grounding in Jesus Christ and who is uniquely suited to lead Multnomah for such a time as this. On behalf of the committee, thank you for your support, encouragement, and prayers throughout our search process. Please pray for these upcoming meetings as well as wisdom for the Board of Trustees.

With gratitude,

Nathan Nymeyer
Presidential Search Committee Chair